December 2017 Durham Post - Safeguarding report

From the CEOP Education Team

Live streaming is increasingly becoming one of the most popular online activities for children and young people - apps such as Musical.ly, Live.me, Periscope and YouNow are all becoming popular, with the result that other well-established apps such as Facebook are adding live streaming functions. 

CEOP has produced a set of new resources which concentrate on the specific risks children and young people face whilst live streaming - #LiveSkills. They focus on the nuanced features of this new online phenomenon such as the immediacy of ‘live contact’ and the large numbers of users who may be communicating with a young person at any one time, and the affirmation gained via views and gifts.
What do the resources cover and who are they for?
The resources highlight the type of tactics offenders’ use on live streaming platforms, as well addressing the more deep rooted issues that might make children and young people particularly vulnerable online - such as low confidence and self-esteem.
The resources comprise a series of age appropriate activities (primary and secondary) which will teach skills to help them think critically about the people they meet online and empower them to respond safely to pressure and manipulation from adult offenders.
There are also accompanying resources for parents and carers to educate them about their children’s internet use and factsheets for professionals that provide context and information about live streaming.
All resources will include key information on reporting to CEOP and where to seek further advice and support. These downloadable resources can be accessed at https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/professionals/resources/live-streaming/
Better Internet for Kids (BIK) have a new minisite specifically for young people. Their website includes some focus articles on how young people are getting involved in the BIK agenda, in Europe and beyond.

There is also info about ‘youth participation scenarios’ which are at the heart of the new BIK youth programme. Using co-creation methods, young people will work with other stakeholders to develop online safety guidance, learning and campaigning materials, and contribute to decision-making processes to help create a better internet. More info at:
https://www.betterinternetforkids.eu/web/youth
Other Useful websites / apps

· Brook sexual health and well being for under 25s 

http://tinyurl.com/y9mgnm92
· Childline app for under 18s

https://www.childline.org.uk/toolbox/for-me/
· The Mix - is a support service for young people which deals with a wide range of issues including mental health, money, homelessness, job hunting, drugs 
http://www.themix.org.uk
· See it Report it

Report on-line extremism at http://seeitreportit.org
· Stop speak support:

The Anti-bullying Alliance has launched an on-line code of conduct to help spot and tackle on-line bullying; the link is:

http://tinyurl.com/y95566zm
The Scout Association Resources:

Revised yellow and orange cards are due for release on 1st January 2018, but current ones are still available if required. 

